A Concert is
Happening, Saturday,
March 2nd!

You are invited to a Concert on Saturday, March 2nd, at 3:00 pm,
at Kenai Central High School. Students from Redoubt El,
Soldotna El, Soldotna Montessory, Aurora Borealis, Sterling El, K
Beach El, and Kaleidoscope, will be joining the Kenai Peninsula
Orchestra for a Link Up concert called “The Orchestra Rocks.”
The concert is FREE!

The students have been learning songs from the Link Up
program developed through Carnegie Hall in New York to
connect young people with orchestras throughout the United
States and the world.

Join us! It will be a great concert!

Sue Biggs, Kenai Peninsula Orchestra sbiggs@gci.net
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